
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The Regular Meeting of the Tourism Business Improvement 
District Advisory Board for the City of Arroyo Grande 
scheduled for Thursday, April 10, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. has 
been cancelled.  

/s/Sheridan Bohlken 
Recreation Services Director 

Posted on April 4, 2025 
- City Hall, 300 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande
- City Website


